
 

GOKHALE MEMORIAL GIRLS’ COLLEGE 

Orientation Programme 2022 

 

Orientation Programme for Semester I students held on 19th September 2022. It is held every 

year for the newly admitted students. The main purpose of this orientation is to make students 

aware of college rules and regulations, college history, different types of academic and co- 

curricular activities, cultural programs, seminars and workshops etc. A power point presentation 

on various activities undertaken by the college is given on this day for both parents and students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Link to Video Presentation for the Orientation Programme: View MP4 


